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Subject:  Annual report on Leading Automakers’ Commitment to Implement Rear Seat Reminder 

Systems 

 

Maserati writes to provide an update on progress following the establishment of the Leading 

Automakers’ Commitment to Implement Rear Seat Reminder Systems in September 2019.   

 

Maserati manufactured no model year 2022 vehicles for sale in the U.S. that were equipped with rear 

seat reminder systems under the commitment. However, such systems are currently under 

development for introduction in future model years.  Maserati remains committed to this initiative and 

looks forward to further progress in the future. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

John R. McDonald 

 

Head of Technical Safety & Regulatory Compliance 

Maserati Americas 

One Chrysler Drive 

Auburn Hills, MI 48322 


